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Culvert replacement on Route 207 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Seskéha/August 2012) The Capital Unit of Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non and surrounding communities of 
upcoming works on Route 207. Two culverts need to be replaced on this roadway to 
ensure the safety of our Community. The work is scheduled to begin on Tuesday 
September 4th, 2012 and should be completed in five (5) weeks, weather permitting.  
 
Route 207 will be closed to ALL THROUGH TRAFFIC between Highway 138 and 
Highway 30 for the duration of the project. The entire roadway will be completely 
removed at the “work areas” shown below. The necessary signalization will be placed to 
safely redirect traffic. 
 

 
 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the 
temporary inconvenience. If further information is required, please contact the Technical 
Services Office at 450 635-1016. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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